A PROUD & PROGRESSIVE
VILLAGE FOR ALL PEOPLE

September 3, 2020
Dear Glendale Heights Residents:

Out of a sincere desire to ensure transparency and accountability of the circumstances around the
arrest that took place on June 1, 2020, the Village of Glendale Heights hired Hillard Heintze to conduct
an independent review.

The completed report finds the Glendale Heights Police Department acted within policy at all times
during the arrest. The report also makes several references to the Police Department’s commitment to
adhering to policies consistent with the high standards set forth by being an accredited agency with the
Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies, nationally recognized as one of the
highest forms of accreditation for police agencies.

While the report’s findings were clear, that our police department acted well within the scope of its
policies, the Village is also aware that the arrest itself caused concern with community members. Our
Police Department has deep-rooted relationships with the residents of Glendale Heights and is proud
of our connectivity, but we never rest on the present and always look for ways to grow even stronger
ties with the community we serve. To that end, the Police Department will carefully review the additional
recommendations contained within the Hillard Heintze report to determine if there are appropriate
measures to implement.

While our police department meets and, in some cases, exceeds the very best of standards, our
commitment remains steadfast—to be the best agency possible.

Even as standards and expectations of law enforcement agencies continue to evolve across the
country, the Glendale Heights community should take comfort in knowing that they have a police
department committed to delivering the best possible service to our residents, businesses, and visitors.

Sincerely,
Linda Jackson
Village President

Village of Glendale Heights ¢ 300 Civic Center Plaza ¢ Glendale Heights, IL 60139
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